From: Lindsay Jendra < <a href="mailto:lindsayjendra@gmail.com">lindsayjendra@gmail.com</a>>

**Sent:** Thursday, March 14, 2024 11:50 AM

To: FOIAOfficer < FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>; Jim Martin < jmartin@summithill.org>; Amy Berk < aberk@summithill.org>; Katie Campbell

<a href="mailto:kcampbell@summithill.org">kcampbell@summithill.org</a>; Stefanie McCleish <a href="mailto:smccleish@summithill.org">smccleish@summithill.org</a>; <a href="mailto:mspreadbury@summithill.org">mspreadbury@summithill.org</a>; Paul McDermott

<pmcdermott@summithill.org>; John Winter <jwinter@summithill.org>

Subject: FOIA Request

You don't often get email from lindsayjendra@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

**Caution:** This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

## Dear Julie Sterns,

I am reaching out to formally submit a FOIA request for all emails between Board President Jim Martin and Dr. Paul McDermott from 9.25.23-10.1.23 and 10.2.23-10.8.23.

Per the SHSD161 FOIA Request Procedure, please see my personal information listed below:

Lindsay Hernandez